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Email Memorandum 

Office of the President 

(714) 241-6152 – Fax (714) 241-6277

TO:

Coastline Faculty and Staff 





FROM:
Loretta P. Adrian, Ph.D.




President

DATE:
March 27, 2012

SUBJECT:
Open Hour with the President
To facilitate communication and to provide a forum for an exchange of ideas, I want to remind you that I hold an Open Hour on the first Friday of the month from 11:00-11:45 a.m. and the fourth Thursday of the month from 8:00-8:45 a.m.  Please email Laurie Swancutt at lswancutt@coastline.edu to confirm my availability in case of an occasional schedule conflict.  

I am also open for an invitation to visit your class or department, so that I can thank you in person for the excellent work that you do.  
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